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From: "Willie Townes" <lilwilliet@gmail.com>
Subject: Letter from Willie Townes

Date: Mon, May 6, 2013 10:43 am

To: sthomas@harvey152.org

—————————— Forwarded message —--—-—-——---—--
From: Monica Hudson <monihudson@yahoo.com>
Date: Tue, 30 Apr 2013 09:58:00 -0500
Subject: Harvey School District 152

To: lilwilliet@gmail.com

Harvey School District 152
My name is Willie Townes, I have been working for School District 152
in many different capacities over the last four years. The majority of

that time was spent working in the buildings and grounds department.

I would like to be considered for the position of a substitute worker

for buildings and grounds this summer.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 708-925-8838.

Thanks in Advance

Willie Townes
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